
Citizens Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes

Meeting of the Citizens' Recreation Commission held on June 9, 2009 at 7:00
p.m. in the conference room at City Hall, 20025 Mack, Grosse Pointe Woods,
Michigan 48236.

PRESENT: NOT PRESENT:
B. Babcock, Chairperson K. Gutow, excused
M. Miller, Secretary N. Rennpage excused
J. Dansbury, Treasurer
T. Jerger
G. Heim
B. Janutol
M. Moore

ALSO PRESENT:
V. Granger, Council Representative
M. Sharp, Recreation Supervisor

CALL TO ORDER: 7:03 p.m.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
MOTION made by Janutol, seconded by Dansbury, to accept minutes of May 12, 2009. .

MOTION passed by the following vote:
Yes: Babcock, Dansbury, Heim, Janutol, Jerger, Miller, Moore
No: None
Absent: Gutow, Rennpage

COUNCIL MEETING REPORT:
The Council will address the proposed Family Bike Tour at a future meeting. The issue of
charging a fee for the use of the platform tennis courts will be referred to the Committee of the
Whole.

BUSINESS AND REPORTS:
Perch Derby—June 20, 2009:
M. Sharp will obtain hot dogs, buns, paper products. T-shirts have been obtained.
Potato chips will be provided by Bill Matouk at Woods Wholesale Wines;

Non-Profit Organization use of Lakefront Park—Pregnancy Aid requested to use Lakefront
Park for a fund raising walk in September. A representative of Pregnancy Aid was scheduled to
appear at the Commission meeting to provide details regarding the walk. The representative did



not appear and the issue was tabled.

Family Bike Tour—The Commission discussed the possibility of including roller bladers at the
Family Bike Tour. The Commission rejected the idea as inconsistent with the purpose of the
Bike Tour. The purpose of the Tour is to promote safe bicycling and to provide participants the
opportunity to experience each of our city parks

NEW BUSINESS:

The Mason School PTO contacted Councilmember Granger regarding the possibility of renting
the Lakefront Park pool for a school picnic. The Commission agreed to place this question on
the agenda in the Fall.

ADJOURNMENT:

MOTION made by Dansbury, seconded by Janutol and Jerger, to adjourn the meeting.

MOTION passed by the following vote:
Yes: Babcock, Dansbury, Heim Janutol, Jerger, Miller, Moore
No: None
Absent: Gutow, Rennpage

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

The next meeting will be at 7:00 p.m. on July 14, 2009. .
.

Mark Miller Secretary
mmiller@dmm-law.com;
313-268-9517


